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“The best laid plans of mice and men so often go astray.” That is
definitely true this week. By the time you read this, I will be
airborne on my way to Norway. I had every intention to stockpile
spotlight articles for my absence. But as they say, “That ain’t
gonna happen.”

It is sometimes dangerous to disappear from a task you enjoy, as
you might not be allowed to return. But Dr. Wilcoxson assures
me that I can resume my curious explorations around Crestwood
when I get back. I already have a plan for the next Spotlight to
do with our communications: How do things get written,
designed, and produced? What is behind our televised services
and what technology do we use weekly? Who manages our
website?

The communications idea came from a curious Crestwood
member. I challenge you to ask similar questions while I’m gone.
Look around the church with new eyes. Is there something
you’ve never noticed before? Something you’d like to know more about? Do you know about something
or a place that most of us don’t know about? If you have an idea, please click on my name at the bottom
of this piece, and it will magically take you to email already addressed to me. (I’m not sure how Erin does
that, nor if I trust it to always work, but then technology is more of a puzzle to me than any question about
the church will ever be).

If you are short of reading material in the meantime and have missed some of the past Spotlights, you
can go to the main page of the Crestwood website where you will find a link to all the past Spotlights. I
can’t believe there are thirty-seven of them! And I still have more questions and areas to explore.

I will leave you with two little questions I thought of last week. They aren’t enough for a whole article, but I
wonder, nevertheless. If you know the answer, let me know. First, there is a cute little hand-printed sign
inside the South Entrance telling what time the different activities for Sunday are. Who is so artistic to be
able to draw the cheerful sign and take the time to do it? Second, after early service I usually duck into
the kitchen to get a cup of coffee. Most Sundays, the Keurig is filled and heated, just waiting for us early
birds. Who is the invisible but thoughtful good Samaritan who cares for our needs? There seem to be a
lot of these kind creatures around Crestwood.

You get the idea. Just look around and share your ideas with me.

I’ll see you when I get back. I will miss you. Gaye Holman (gdholman@bellsouth.net)
 

. . . . . . .
If there is some area of the church you would like to know more about, please share your ideas with me.
Let’s explore together. Gaye Holman
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